
Press Release 01 December 2023 08:17:00 CET

 Redeye Mäster Samuelsgatan 42, 111 57 Stockholm

Harm Reduction Group - Q3 2023 could prove to be the starting point of 
long sequential growth
Redeye updates its estimates following Harm Reduction Group’s Q3 report. The quarter was slightly 
softer than expected, which we believe is due to the DAGAB distribution agreement progressing slower 
than expected. We are, however, positive about the coming quarters, where the agreement should bear 
significant fruit, and we believe this could be the starting point of long sequential growth.

Read more and download the Research Update.
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